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Spring Term Dates: 

Tuesday 7th January – Saturday 29th March 

inclusive (10 wk term) Half term: 

Wednesday 12TH February – Monday 24th 

February inclusive - 2 weeks off)  

Please note – additional lessons on 

Tuesday 11th February to compensate for 

cancelled lessons 1/10/24 

Dates for the Diary: 

 

Saturday 7th December 2024 

Christmas Parties @ The Venue, Navenby 

for Saturday children  

 

Wednesday 11th December 2024 

Last Day of Term before Christmas 

Holidays 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 

First Day back at Dancing 

Spring 2025 Term Fees (10 week 

term): 

 

1 x 30 minute classes  £40.00 

1 x 45 minute classes      £57.50 

3 x classes            £135.00 

4 x classes            £160.00 

5 x classes                               £180.00 

 

Term Fees for ‘Students’ Only 

(A ‘Student’ is a pupil who opts to participate in 

classes above their current grade. Available from 

Grade 4 upwards. Includes Stretch and Flex and 

Pointe/Demi Pointe for Seniors)  

 

Student Rate:                        £165.00 

Junior Student            £190.00 

(inc Musical Theatre and/or Acro)   

 

Invoices for the Spring term will be emailed 

before the Christmas break and are payable by 

the first week of term in January please. 

I’m not quite sure where this term has gone! 

We began in September with a fantastic (albeit wet!) performance at Belton House at their Community 

Festival.  The children did us proud as always and it was lovely to see some of the show performances one 

last time. 

Some of the pupils then attended a Swan Lake workshop with professional dancer and choreographer Rae 

Piper, which was a wonderful opportunity for them to learn some of the repertoire from this well-known 

Ballet. We hope to welcome Rae back in the Spring term. 

This term we have been working hard on syllabus work in our Ballet and Tap lessons. We have been 

focussing on technique particularly in Ballet as well as clarity of beats and musicality in Tap. In Junior 

Modern we have been looking at different genres including Hip Hop and Lyrical and in Musical Theatre the 

children have been working on a medley from The Greatest Showman.  It was lovely seeing them perform 

this last week for the parents. 

The Seniors are continuing to work hard in their classes, and we are continuing to see improvement in 

their strength and flexibility thanks to Rhianna’s Stretch and Flex class. Parents are invited to come in and 

watch any of the Senior classes this week. 

The Acro girls have also been working hard on a Wednesday improving their technique and expanding their 

repertoire of moves. 

Charlotte continues to offer private singing lessons on a Saturday.  She received excellent results at the 

start of the term for those who took examinations, and we wish those awaiting results all the very best in 

the recent examinations taken. Charlotte has one free 15-minute space in January available for anyone 

interested in singing lessons. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support as always. Have a super Christmas break.  Happy New Year and we 

look forward to seeing you in January! 

mailto:gemma@gemmashawschoolofdancing.co.uk
http://www.gemmashawschoolofdancing.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/gemmashawschoolofdancing

